
Cathedral Relief Service, Kolkata, India

Prince of Peace, we give thanks for the work of the
Cathedral Relief Service and its dedication to the
most vulnerable women, children and families in
Kolkata, India. Thank you for the hope it brings to
those experiencing child marriages, abuse,
unemployment and struggling to access to education
and healthcare. 

We ask for wisdom and guidance for the staff as they
strengthen their work to improve the lives of entire
families. May hearts be opened to see women and
children as you do. We pray for a decrease in abuse
and an increase in opportunities that empower and
encourage the most vulnerable. 

Thank you for Anglican Overseas Aid CEO, Jo Knights'
visit to our partner. We are grateful for the
opportunities Jo had to meet with people and witness
the excellent work being done in some of the most
marginalised communities in India.
March 2025.

Be joyful in hope, patient in

affliction, faithful in prayer.

Romans 12:12 

Pray with us



The Anglican Diocese of Nampula, Mozambique 
 
Heavenly Father, we lift up the people of Nampula and
Cabo Delgado who have recently suffered from
political insecurity, violence and a devastating
tropical cyclone. Wonderful Counsellor, your already
vulnerable children have been made even more
vulnerable. We ask that you provide shelter, safe
places and protection for all those women, children
and people living with disabilities. We pray for people
as they face increased health risks of cholera and
malaria, and for children who face malnutrition.

We pray for those whose livelihoods have been
destroyed; help them rebuild their lives. Thank you,
Lord, for the work of the Diocese of Nampula. Protect
and guide them as they bring emergency relief to the
communities impacted.
March 2025.


